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Event Calendar

April 2025

01 — Tuesday

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Representative Team Officials

Nominations are still open for some of our 2025 Gympie Rep Team Officials including Team Coach, Team Manager, Technical
Official and Umpire.

09:00 — 10:00 2025 – Hookin2Hockey/Gold Stix Program

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Open Men's & Women's Player Nominations

Player Nominations are now open for our 2025 Gympie Under 18 Boys and Girls Representative Teams. To be eligible for selection
players must be born between 2007 and 2010. First training session is scheduled for Wednesday 19th of February 6pm.

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Masters Men & Women Player Nominations

Player Nominations are now open for our 2025 Gympie Under 18 Boys and Girls Representative Teams. To be eligible for selection
players must be born between 2007 and 2010. First training session is scheduled for Wednesday 19th of February 6pm.

02 — Wednesday

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Representative Team Officials

Nominations are still open for some of our 2025 Gympie Rep Team Officials including Team Coach, Team Manager, Technical
Official and Umpire.

09:00 — 10:00 2025 – Hookin2Hockey/Gold Stix Program

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Open Men's & Women's Player Nominations

Player Nominations are now open for our 2025 Gympie Under 18 Boys and Girls Representative Teams. To be eligible for selection
players must be born between 2007 and 2010. First training session is scheduled for Wednesday 19th of February 6pm.

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Masters Men & Women Player Nominations

Player Nominations are now open for our 2025 Gympie Under 18 Boys and Girls Representative Teams. To be eligible for selection
players must be born between 2007 and 2010. First training session is scheduled for Wednesday 19th of February 6pm.

03 — Thursday

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Representative Team Officials

Nominations are still open for some of our 2025 Gympie Rep Team Officials including Team Coach, Team Manager, Technical
Official and Umpire.

09:00 — 10:00 2025 – Hookin2Hockey/Gold Stix Program

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Open Men's & Women's Player Nominations

Player Nominations are now open for our 2025 Gympie Under 18 Boys and Girls Representative Teams. To be eligible for selection
players must be born between 2007 and 2010. First training session is scheduled for Wednesday 19th of February 6pm.

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Masters Men & Women Player Nominations

Player Nominations are now open for our 2025 Gympie Under 18 Boys and Girls Representative Teams. To be eligible for selection
players must be born between 2007 and 2010. First training session is scheduled for Wednesday 19th of February 6pm.
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04 — Friday

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Representative Team Officials

Nominations are still open for some of our 2025 Gympie Rep Team Officials including Team Coach, Team Manager, Technical
Official and Umpire.

09:00 — 10:00 2025 – Hookin2Hockey/Gold Stix Program

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Open Men's & Women's Player Nominations

Player Nominations are now open for our 2025 Gympie Under 18 Boys and Girls Representative Teams. To be eligible for selection
players must be born between 2007 and 2010. First training session is scheduled for Wednesday 19th of February 6pm.

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Masters Men & Women Player Nominations

Player Nominations are now open for our 2025 Gympie Under 18 Boys and Girls Representative Teams. To be eligible for selection
players must be born between 2007 and 2010. First training session is scheduled for Wednesday 19th of February 6pm.

05 — Saturday

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Representative Team Officials

Nominations are still open for some of our 2025 Gympie Rep Team Officials including Team Coach, Team Manager, Technical
Official and Umpire.

09:00 — 10:00 2025 – Hookin2Hockey/Gold Stix Program

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Open Men's & Women's Player Nominations

Player Nominations are now open for our 2025 Gympie Under 18 Boys and Girls Representative Teams. To be eligible for selection
players must be born between 2007 and 2010. First training session is scheduled for Wednesday 19th of February 6pm.

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Masters Men & Women Player Nominations

Player Nominations are now open for our 2025 Gympie Under 18 Boys and Girls Representative Teams. To be eligible for selection
players must be born between 2007 and 2010. First training session is scheduled for Wednesday 19th of February 6pm.

06 — Sunday

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Representative Team Officials

Nominations are still open for some of our 2025 Gympie Rep Team Officials including Team Coach, Team Manager, Technical
Official and Umpire.

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Open Men's & Women's Player Nominations

Player Nominations are now open for our 2025 Gympie Under 18 Boys and Girls Representative Teams. To be eligible for selection
players must be born between 2007 and 2010. First training session is scheduled for Wednesday 19th of February 6pm.

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Masters Men & Women Player Nominations

Player Nominations are now open for our 2025 Gympie Under 18 Boys and Girls Representative Teams. To be eligible for selection
players must be born between 2007 and 2010. First training session is scheduled for Wednesday 19th of February 6pm.

07 — Monday

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Representative Team Officials

Nominations are still open for some of our 2025 Gympie Rep Team Officials including Team Coach, Team Manager, Technical
Official and Umpire.

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Open Men's & Women's Player Nominations

Player Nominations are now open for our 2025 Gympie Under 18 Boys and Girls Representative Teams. To be eligible for selection
players must be born between 2007 and 2010. First training session is scheduled for Wednesday 19th of February 6pm.

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Masters Men & Women Player Nominations

Player Nominations are now open for our 2025 Gympie Under 18 Boys and Girls Representative Teams. To be eligible for selection
players must be born between 2007 and 2010. First training session is scheduled for Wednesday 19th of February 6pm.

08 — Tuesday
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09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Representative Team Officials

Nominations are still open for some of our 2025 Gympie Rep Team Officials including Team Coach, Team Manager, Technical
Official and Umpire.

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Open Men's & Women's Player Nominations

Player Nominations are now open for our 2025 Gympie Under 18 Boys and Girls Representative Teams. To be eligible for selection
players must be born between 2007 and 2010. First training session is scheduled for Wednesday 19th of February 6pm.

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Masters Men & Women Player Nominations

Player Nominations are now open for our 2025 Gympie Under 18 Boys and Girls Representative Teams. To be eligible for selection
players must be born between 2007 and 2010. First training session is scheduled for Wednesday 19th of February 6pm.

09 — Wednesday

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Representative Team Officials

Nominations are still open for some of our 2025 Gympie Rep Team Officials including Team Coach, Team Manager, Technical
Official and Umpire.

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Masters Men & Women Player Nominations

Player Nominations are now open for our 2025 Gympie Under 18 Boys and Girls Representative Teams. To be eligible for selection
players must be born between 2007 and 2010. First training session is scheduled for Wednesday 19th of February 6pm.

10 — Thursday

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Representative Team Officials

Nominations are still open for some of our 2025 Gympie Rep Team Officials including Team Coach, Team Manager, Technical
Official and Umpire.

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Masters Men & Women Player Nominations

Player Nominations are now open for our 2025 Gympie Under 18 Boys and Girls Representative Teams. To be eligible for selection
players must be born between 2007 and 2010. First training session is scheduled for Wednesday 19th of February 6pm.

11 — Friday

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Representative Team Officials

Nominations are still open for some of our 2025 Gympie Rep Team Officials including Team Coach, Team Manager, Technical
Official and Umpire.

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Masters Men & Women Player Nominations

Player Nominations are now open for our 2025 Gympie Under 18 Boys and Girls Representative Teams. To be eligible for selection
players must be born between 2007 and 2010. First training session is scheduled for Wednesday 19th of February 6pm.

12 — Saturday

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Representative Team Officials

Nominations are still open for some of our 2025 Gympie Rep Team Officials including Team Coach, Team Manager, Technical
Official and Umpire.

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Masters Men & Women Player Nominations

Player Nominations are now open for our 2025 Gympie Under 18 Boys and Girls Representative Teams. To be eligible for selection
players must be born between 2007 and 2010. First training session is scheduled for Wednesday 19th of February 6pm.

13 — Sunday

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Representative Team Officials

Nominations are still open for some of our 2025 Gympie Rep Team Officials including Team Coach, Team Manager, Technical
Official and Umpire.

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Masters Men & Women Player Nominations

Player Nominations are now open for our 2025 Gympie Under 18 Boys and Girls Representative Teams. To be eligible for selection
players must be born between 2007 and 2010. First training session is scheduled for Wednesday 19th of February 6pm.

Page 3 of 6 Accessed at 09 Apr 2025 at 03:22:21



14 — Monday

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Representative Team Officials

Nominations are still open for some of our 2025 Gympie Rep Team Officials including Team Coach, Team Manager, Technical
Official and Umpire.

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Masters Men & Women Player Nominations

Player Nominations are now open for our 2025 Gympie Under 18 Boys and Girls Representative Teams. To be eligible for selection
players must be born between 2007 and 2010. First training session is scheduled for Wednesday 19th of February 6pm.

15 — Tuesday

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Representative Team Officials

Nominations are still open for some of our 2025 Gympie Rep Team Officials including Team Coach, Team Manager, Technical
Official and Umpire.

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Masters Men & Women Player Nominations

Player Nominations are now open for our 2025 Gympie Under 18 Boys and Girls Representative Teams. To be eligible for selection
players must be born between 2007 and 2010. First training session is scheduled for Wednesday 19th of February 6pm.

16 — Wednesday

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Representative Team Officials

Nominations are still open for some of our 2025 Gympie Rep Team Officials including Team Coach, Team Manager, Technical
Official and Umpire.

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Masters Men & Women Player Nominations

Player Nominations are now open for our 2025 Gympie Under 18 Boys and Girls Representative Teams. To be eligible for selection
players must be born between 2007 and 2010. First training session is scheduled for Wednesday 19th of February 6pm.

17 — Thursday

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Representative Team Officials

Nominations are still open for some of our 2025 Gympie Rep Team Officials including Team Coach, Team Manager, Technical
Official and Umpire.

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Masters Men & Women Player Nominations

Player Nominations are now open for our 2025 Gympie Under 18 Boys and Girls Representative Teams. To be eligible for selection
players must be born between 2007 and 2010. First training session is scheduled for Wednesday 19th of February 6pm.

18 — Friday

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Representative Team Officials

Nominations are still open for some of our 2025 Gympie Rep Team Officials including Team Coach, Team Manager, Technical
Official and Umpire.

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Masters Men & Women Player Nominations

Player Nominations are now open for our 2025 Gympie Under 18 Boys and Girls Representative Teams. To be eligible for selection
players must be born between 2007 and 2010. First training session is scheduled for Wednesday 19th of February 6pm.

19 — Saturday

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Representative Team Officials

Nominations are still open for some of our 2025 Gympie Rep Team Officials including Team Coach, Team Manager, Technical
Official and Umpire.

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Masters Men & Women Player Nominations

Player Nominations are now open for our 2025 Gympie Under 18 Boys and Girls Representative Teams. To be eligible for selection
players must be born between 2007 and 2010. First training session is scheduled for Wednesday 19th of February 6pm.

20 — Sunday
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09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Representative Team Officials

Nominations are still open for some of our 2025 Gympie Rep Team Officials including Team Coach, Team Manager, Technical
Official and Umpire.

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Masters Men & Women Player Nominations

Player Nominations are now open for our 2025 Gympie Under 18 Boys and Girls Representative Teams. To be eligible for selection
players must be born between 2007 and 2010. First training session is scheduled for Wednesday 19th of February 6pm.

21 — Monday

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Representative Team Officials

Nominations are still open for some of our 2025 Gympie Rep Team Officials including Team Coach, Team Manager, Technical
Official and Umpire.

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Masters Men & Women Player Nominations

Player Nominations are now open for our 2025 Gympie Under 18 Boys and Girls Representative Teams. To be eligible for selection
players must be born between 2007 and 2010. First training session is scheduled for Wednesday 19th of February 6pm.

22 — Tuesday

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Representative Team Officials

Nominations are still open for some of our 2025 Gympie Rep Team Officials including Team Coach, Team Manager, Technical
Official and Umpire.

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Masters Men & Women Player Nominations

Player Nominations are now open for our 2025 Gympie Under 18 Boys and Girls Representative Teams. To be eligible for selection
players must be born between 2007 and 2010. First training session is scheduled for Wednesday 19th of February 6pm.

23 — Wednesday

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Representative Team Officials

Nominations are still open for some of our 2025 Gympie Rep Team Officials including Team Coach, Team Manager, Technical
Official and Umpire.

24 — Thursday

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Representative Team Officials

Nominations are still open for some of our 2025 Gympie Rep Team Officials including Team Coach, Team Manager, Technical
Official and Umpire.

25 — Friday

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Representative Team Officials

Nominations are still open for some of our 2025 Gympie Rep Team Officials including Team Coach, Team Manager, Technical
Official and Umpire.

26 — Saturday

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Representative Team Officials

Nominations are still open for some of our 2025 Gympie Rep Team Officials including Team Coach, Team Manager, Technical
Official and Umpire.

27 — Sunday

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Representative Team Officials

Nominations are still open for some of our 2025 Gympie Rep Team Officials including Team Coach, Team Manager, Technical
Official and Umpire.

28 — Monday

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Representative Team Officials
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Nominations are still open for some of our 2025 Gympie Rep Team Officials including Team Coach, Team Manager, Technical
Official and Umpire.

29 — Tuesday

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Representative Team Officials

Nominations are still open for some of our 2025 Gympie Rep Team Officials including Team Coach, Team Manager, Technical
Official and Umpire.

30 — Wednesday

09:00 — 17:00 2025 Gympie Representative Team Officials

Nominations are still open for some of our 2025 Gympie Rep Team Officials including Team Coach, Team Manager, Technical
Official and Umpire.
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